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March 2nd 2020
Brigadier General Jeremy T. Sloane
Commandant of the Air War College
United States Air Force

Dear General Sloane,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I was very sorry to hear about canceling the visit of the Air War College to Israel, although I certainly understand the special circumstances that led to the cancelation. We are in a very challenging time, and we have to make some difficult decisions. That is absolutely understandable. 
I would like to take this opportunity and offer to expand the cooperation between our institutions. We will host you, the college staff and your students in Israel, whenever it will be possible for you, with great willingness.
Hope to meet you at an imminent opportunity, in good health.


Yours Sincerely, 

MG Itai Veruv
Head of the INDC & the Military Colleges
Israel                  Defense                        Forces
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